“Miss Karen,”
When creating a successful yearbook, a staff needs an advisor

who is always willing to help guide them through all of the
deadlines. Our 2004 yearbook would have never been “As Good
As It Gets” without your help. This year will be one that we
will never forget. Even with all of the drama, [(ike having to
retake class pictures and the “baby picture thief,” we have
managed to make it through it all. We appreciate your fielp and
dedication to our staff. We will miss you next year! We (ove
youl!!!

Love,
The 2004 Challenger Staff




